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Upcoming  
Birthdays 
 

Wise Words 
For I am the Lord your God 

who takes hold of your right 

hand and says to you, Do 

not fear; I will help you.                           

~ Isaiah 41:13 

Upcoming   
Events 

Monday -Friday, April 18-29:  
CAT4 Testing 

Monday-Friday, April 25-29:  
WISE Week  

Wednesday, April 27:  
PV Rd Clean Up  

Friday, April 29: 
Flower Basket Orders Due 

Thursday, May 5 
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 am 
Next Newsletter 

Friday , May 6 
Flower Basket pick up  
@ 12:00-4:30 

Saturday   May 7:  
Church Participation (REQUIRED) 

Monday, May 9:  
Staff Meeting @ 3:45 

Thursday, May 12:  
Tea & Portfolios@ 2:pm 

Wednesday May  18 : 
Ready Set Learn 
(Kindergarten Orientation) 

  PAC Meeting 
Calling all parents! Please join us if 
you can! Our next PAC  meeting is  
Thursday  May 5 @ 8:30 am. Please 
join us if you can! Thank you for all 
your support and prayers!      

WISE Week  
Week In Spiritual Emphasis (WISE) is 
coming up soon Mon-
day-Friday, April 25-29.  

          
Pleasant Valley 

Road Clean Up 
Our semi-annual PV Rd Clean Up will 
be happening during WISE on 
Wednesday, April 27. Please return 
the permission forms by Monday, 
April 25.  We are looking forward to 
being able to clean up the road and 
do something great for our commu-
nity and environment!   

Ready, Set, Learn 

May 18 @ 3:30-4 pm is our Kinder-
garten Orientation event, Ready, 
Set, Learn!  This is our introduction 
event when we invite next year’s 
Kindergarten students and their par-
ents to our school to meet the 
teachers, principal and their class for 
next year. We are looking forward to 
some snacks and fun activities out-
doors!   So, if you have a child in 
Kindergarten this year, please plan 
on staying with your child to greet 
our next year’s Kindergarten stu-
dents. Thank you!  

 

CHURCH 

PARTICIPATION 
Wonderful news! All mandates have 
been lifted and PVCA is now allowed 
to give performances in the church 
once again!!! So we have been able 
to book MAY 7! And the staff have 
decided to allow the students to 
perform the Christmas Program 
which we were not able to do in De-
cember. So, it looks 
like we will be hav-
ing Christmas in 
May. 

And please - Don't 
forget Attendance is 
required as our way 
of thanking the church for making 
this a tuition free school.  

 Flower Basket      

Fundraiser 
Let the race begin! The good 
news—we are selling flower bas-
kets! Please note that we only have 
a limited number available to sell! 
So, first come, first serve!                                          
Because there is a limited number of 
flower baskets available, it is very 
important to put an order in with 
your chosen student as soon as pos-
sible. There will be a grand prize for 
the student with the most orders!                                                      
Our Contact Person for this fund-
raiser will be Tamra Kruize-250-938-
5477. (Thank you again, Tamra!)
Orders are due by Friday , April 29th. 
Our delivery date will be Friday, May 
6th. 12:00-4:30. So, hop 
to it, get out there and 
get those orders! (Order 
Sheets are attached to 
this newsletter) 



Tea/Portfolios 
Look for a letter coming home to you 
soon. It will explain Tea and Portfolios 
in more detail. May  12 @2:00pm 
marks another unique Progress Report 
time. The students will guide their 
parents/family to their portfolios 
where they will share what they have 
prepared for you. Tea 
and goodies will be pro-
vided for your enjoy-
ment. Enjoy!  

Progress 

Report Envelopes  
Please return the Progress Report en-
velopes to the office. We reuse these 
for the next report.  

Outstanding Bills 
Parents, please be sure to settle any out-
standing fees for registration, logos, fleece 
jackets or 2021/2022 Re-Entry fees. Re-
member that the Re-Entry fee holds 
your child’s spot, so...if you need to, 
please contact us to make financial ar-
rangements. We are flexible.  

Another PVCA 

Evaluation 

If you see some different faces here 
on Monday, April 25, please take the 
time to stop and say Hi!! We will have an 
evaluation team here from the BC Confer-
ence of Seventh-day Adventists Education 
Department. They are also our support 
team and we are grateful to have them 
come visit!! 

Gus Olsthoorn CMI speaker  

CMI-Canada Thursday April 28, 2022 6:30pm          

I Can See Clearly Now: Making Sense of the Creation/ 
Evolution Question  

Noah's Flood: the Catastrophe that Changed the 
World  

Grandview Seventh-day Adventist Church                                             
Meeting at North Okanagan Junior Academy  
4699 South Grandview Flats Rd, Armstrong                                              
Remember to Invite your family and Friends! 

Newsletter Link 

http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 

Our New School Entrance 


